
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR 

Wed. Oct. 18th, 2023 

 
 
 

University of Victoria Gustavson School of Business will have a recruiter 
here on Thursday, Oct.19th at lunch in the Library classroom. 
 

Just a reminder that on October 27th, which is next Friday, the charity club 
will be selling bags of candies and a Halloween themed mini gift. These 
bags are only 3 dollars, and will be delivered to you on Halloween day. You 
can also anonymously purchase one for your friend and they will be 
delivered to them on the day of! Proceeds go to we deliver period to help 
women obtain basic hygiene products 

 

 


